
 
   
TO:  City Council 
 
FROM:  Christopher Boyle, Planning Manager 
 
RE:  Late Distribution 
 
 
Attached please find a citizen letter received by the Planning Department after City 
Council packet distribution for the Council’s regular meeting on October 4, 2017. The 
letter is regarding Item C-1, the rezoning of property on Linden Street. 
 

PLANNING DEPARTMENT 
MEMORANDUM 

 
 

 October 4, 2017 
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